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Attendance: 94.1% 

 

February 2023 - Walk of Fame Active Travel to School 
 

February has begun and we are all trying to 
encourage even more active journeys to school – 
especially Park and Stride from Asda. Our school 

council have measured the 827 steps from car 
park to school gate and it qualifies as a journey 
for your WOW badge too! If you drive your child 

to school – please try it as a healthy and 
enjoyable option to get to school. 302 WOW 

badges were earnt in January too! Let’s aim high 
for the national leaderboard! 

 
Mr McTaggart - Headteacher 
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Points Points Points Points 

540 718 766 837 

    

Stars of the Week  

3rd February 2023 

Y6 Edward  Harry S  Pearl                

Y5 Oliver A  Tommy  James     

Y4 Annie  Abigail  Audrey  

Y3 Eason   Sabrina  Annabel 
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Y6 PE Day Friday 10th February (added to E-schools Lite app) 

Reading 
Winners 

5L 87% 

 

Winners

! 

Safer 
Internet 

Day 7th Feb 
Great 

advice here 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers
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Our Polite Parade     WOW Badge Designs 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amazing Artwork at BFJS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Gold Medal Winners 

 
Congratulations to the Year 3 Mixed Football team who had an extremely successful 
afternoon at the Chelmsford School Sports Partnership 
competition on Monday. They were overjoyed at winning first 
place and receiving gold medals.  A fantastic performance put 
them at the top of their pool after four tough matches and a nail-
biting final then follows.    Each member of the team showed 
determination and confidence throughout the competition, 
demonstrating our school values. They should also be commended 
on their sportsmanship and behaviour during the competition - it 
was a pleasure to watch them play.  Thank you to SCS for 
supporting this event.  Mrs Vickers – Assistant Headteacher 

Upper School Art Club 1 

5H 
Titanic 

art 


